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OFFICIAL 

Tea Tree Plaza Park ‘n’ Ride  
Early works notification - concrete pour  

Temporary change to work hours 

As previously advised, early works are required for the purpose of some 

specific concrete pours for the Tea Tree Plaza Park ‘n’ Ride project. These 

works commenced on Thursday, 25 May and will occur over 10 individual days 

until mid-July 2023. These works will occur between the hours of 4:30am and 

7pm.  

The next pour requiring an early start is scheduled to occur (weather 

permitting) on: 

- Thursday, 8 June 2023 

Please note that weather plays a key role in determining if a concrete pour can 

proceed on a scheduled date. If the forecasted or actual inclement weather 

conditions on notified concrete pour days is not favourable, the days concrete 

pour may be postponed and rescheduled to occur up to 24 hours either side of 

the dates notified without further notice. No works will occur on Sundays. 

Thank you for your co-operation and patience while these important works are 

undertaken.  

If you have any questions, would like to speak to a member of the project 

team, or register for project updates, please call 1300 288 596, email 

dit.engagement@sa.gov.au or visit the project website at 

www.dit.sa.gov.au/ttppnr. 

For further information and previous notifications about these works, please 

visit the project website. 

Yours sincerely,  

Tea Tree Plaza Park ‘n’ Ride Project Team 
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